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Dear Valued Customer: 

 
3M Personal Safety Division is immediately discontinuing 3M™ Organic Vapor Service Life 
Indicator Cartridges 6000i Series: 6001i and 60921i.  We apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause but due to a raw material issue we are no longer able to produce these 
products. 
 
3M continues to offer a variety of organic vapor cartridges/filters.  Please note that orders for 
the discontinued products will need to be cancelled and new orders can be placed with one 
of the possible replacement products listed in the table below. 

 
Products being discontinued: 

Product # SAP ID Material Description 

6001i 7100069709 3M™ Organic Vapor Service Life Indicator Cartridge 6001i 

60921i 7100074213 3M™ Organic Vapor/P100 Service Life Indicator Cartridge 60921i 

 
Replacement Product Options: 

Product # SAP ID Material Description 

6001 7000051851 3M™ Organic Vapor Cartridge 6001 

60921 7000029639 3M™ Organic Vapor/P100 Cartridge 60921 

 
 

Visit 3M.com/WorkerSafety to see further product information and resources. 
 
3M strives to provide the highest quality of respiratory protection products in the 
marketplace, and we regret any inconvenience this product discontinuation may cause in 
servicing your customers.  If you have any questions regarding this product discontinuation, 
please contact the writer.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Tom Reinholt | US & Canada Product Marketer – Reusable Respirators 

3M Personal Safety Division 
3M Center, 235-02-W-70 | St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 | United States 

tjreinholt@mmm.com 
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